
                

 

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation 

And 

The Department of Conservation and Recreation 

 

Invite you to attend a public meeting to discuss: 

 

Design Bicycle Accommodations On   

Charles River Dam Road / Craigie Bridge  

 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 18th at 6 PM  

at 
MIT – Stratton Student Center 

3rd Floor – Room 307 

84 Massachusetts Avenue, Cambridge 

 
 

MassDOT and DCR are hosting a community meeting to present the current 

conditions and potential design options.  We will be actively working to collect 

ideas and comments on the design for adding bicycle accommodations on Charles 

River Dam Road and Craigie Bridge. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact: 

 

MassDOT – Jim Kersten – 857-368-9041 

Or 

DCR – Sean Pierce – 617-455-8684  

 

 

 


